
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
April 23, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for 15260 Rayen Housing Rehabilitation Project in fiscal year 
2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Abbey Road, located at 15305 
Rayen St. North Hills, CA 91343.  
 
The funding would be used for undertaking a major rehabilitation project for six of 
Abbey Road's permanent supportive housing buildings (a total of 32 housing units) that 
are in the 29th Congressional District. The rehabilitation project, which is estimated to 
cost $7.6 million upon its completion, will benefit homeless youth (including foster 
youth, Department of Probation youth, and Transitional Age Youth), single adults, 
families, Veterans, and victims of domestic violence. Abbey Road is requesting 
$1,000,000 from the Department of Housing and Urban Development - Economic 
Development Initiative (EDI) to fully rehabilitate one of six permanent supportive 
housing buildings – 15260 Rayen Apartments (a 6-unit two-story 5,048 square foot 
building) – that houses homeless Transition Aged Youth (TAY). 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 
California, 29th District 
 


